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August Club Event: Beat the Heat Picnic (August 19, 2023) 
By Marty and Lynn Gaynor 

 

We thank our hosts – Marty and Lynn Gaynor – for holding the 2nd annual Beat the Heat club event 

at their amazing home along the shores of the Middle River. Here is what Marty shared about this 

club gathering: “Fifteen of us enjoyed a beautiful day and delicious food. We really beat the heat this 

year and everyone was able to be comfortable outside. Ed and Joan Criscuolo came by sea; everyone 

else came by land. Besides the meats, salads, and drinks we provided, we had a green salad with 

chicken, cucumber salad, applesauce, jalapeño poppers, chips with dip, great fruit pies, and a fantastic 

chocolate eclair dish. Lots of fun conversation and story-telling. Some of us played corn-hole and 

ladder golf. Anne Martin was the champion of the yard games! 

  

Photos from this event may be seen at https://photos.app.goo.gl/mTvGwAHtJdSEXdkj7 
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Member Happenings - Do you have an update to share in an upcoming newsletter or with 
our club members via email? Reach out to Martina at martinaprague@verizon.net. 

 

SAIL ON! 
 

Questions/comments? Contact the 2023/24 CLUB OFFICERS * www.cbpsa.org 
Commodore: Jordan Snyder (josnyder@comcast.net) * Vice-Commodore: Martina Snyder (martinaprague@verizon.net) 

Treasurer: Ron Harbin (harbin2@verizon.net) * Secretary: Joan Criscuolo (stampbyjoan@yahoo.com) 
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